
Introducing the Government Law Admission Program (GLAP) 

The Arizona Supreme Court is establishing a new admission pathway for experienced attorneys 
to bring their expertise to government law offices across the state! The Government Law 
Admission Program (GLAP) is designed to expand access to justice by increasing the number 
of lawyers serving in public sector roles. 

Why GLAP? 
Arizona is facing a shortage of government lawyers, and we are taking action! GLAP provides a 
potential pathway for attorneys from non-reciprocal jurisdictions to practice law in Arizona. If 
you are looking to make a meaningful impact in government law, this is your opportunity! 

Mark Your Calendar! 
GLAP officially launches on April 14, 2025, when applications will become available. 

Are You Eligible? 
To qualify for a GLAP license, applicants must: 

脥� Be admitted by bar examination in a U.S. state or territory that does not offer Arizona 
lawyers admission on motion. 

脥� Hold a Juris Doctor from an ABA-accredited law school. 

脥� Have a passing MPRE score. 

脥� Be in good standing in all jurisdictions where admitted. 

脥� Not currently subject to any disciplinary actions and none pending. 

脥� Meet Arizona’s character and fitness requirements. 

脥� Complete the Arizona law course as required by Supreme Court Rule 34(j). 

脥� Provide an affidavit from an Arizona government law office confirming employment upon 
licensure. 

脥� Commit to five years of service in a government law office. 

Your Future in Arizona Law 
GLAP licensees will work exclusively in government law offices for five years. After 
completing the program and meeting all requirements, participants will gain regular admission 
to practice law in Arizona under Rule 34(f). 

Learn More 
For full details, check out the Court’s Administrative Order 2025-25. Still have questions?  

궭궮 Call: 602-452-3971 

귗귘귙귚귛귝규 Email: attorneyadmissions@courts.az.gov 


